
 

 

21st December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Top 3 Attendance scores this week:  

1st Hawking 93.98 %         2nd Ennis Hill 93.0 %            3rd Attenborough 92.65% 

Well done to Hawking for your fantastic attendance! 

Young Voices  

On Monday 8th January some of our fabulous choir will be attending young voices. Please can children have a 
white t-shirt and to bring this with them on the first day back. They will also need to bring a packed lunch that 
they will eat for their tea. 

The coach will collect us from school at 1.30pm and the show will finish at 8.45pm.  We will Seesaw parents 
with an ETA once we are back on the coach.   

Aspiration Week  

We are keen to raise aspirations for all our children and will be holding an ‘Aspirations Week’ in school on the 
week commencing the 5th February. We will be inviting speakers from different professions into school to speak 
to the children and give them a taster of the different skills involved in their career. We are keen to showcase a 
range of professions in order to promote a variety of careers. If you or a family member would be willing to give 
up some of your time to come into school and speak with our children please get in touch via the school office.  

SEND Coffee Morning  

On the 11th January at 9am we will be hosting a SEND coffee morning. It will be an informal opportunity for 
parents/ carers of children with SEND to chat to one another. Leanne Muir from the West Yorkshire ADHD 
support group will be attending to share with parents’ top tips and explain the support available in the local 
area.  

Multiplication Workshop  

On the 11th January at 3:30 we will be hosting a maths workshop for Y4 parents to discuss the multiplication 
tables check (MTC). The MTC is statutory for all year 4 pupils. The purpose of the MTC is to determine whether 
pupils can recall their times tables fluently, which is essential for future success in mathematics.  

As a school, we are required to administer this to all year 4 pupils between Monday 3rd June and Friday 14th 
June 2024. The workshop will be regarding the MTC tests and how parents can support their children with their 
times table knowledge at home.  It would be fabulous to see as many of our Y4 parents there as possible. 

Ennis Hill Curriculum Showcase  

A date for your diaries, on the 8th February it will be Ennis Hill’s curriculum showcase at 2:30pm. We would love 
to see you all there.  

Thank you for all your support this year, we hope you have a wonderful Christmas and we look forward to 
seeing you all back on the 8th January in the New Year!  

Miss Horsfall, Mrs Akroyd, Miss Vincent (SLT) 

 


